
 

 

 

March 22, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I rejoice that you are considering participating in the Parent/Child Dedication Service on 

Sunday, May 8, 2022.  There will be a sign-up in the nursery, online or you can call the 

church office, 658-6394, to sign-up your child/children.  

  

There will be a class held on Sunday, April 24 at 4:00pm in the Sanctuary. Your 

attendance at this class is required in order to participate in the dedication service. 

LuVon Wood will be speaking to you, giving you the biblical foundation surrounding 

dedicating your child/children. Please contact Judy, in the church office, to confirm your 

participation no later than Monday, April 25, 2022. 

 

For this special parent/child dedication, we are asking that you submit one photo, which 

is in landscape format, of your child/children.  We will need your photo in the church 

office no later than Tuesday, April 26, 2022.  To make it easier, you can email the photo to 

Judy, at the following email address: judy@fbcuc.org.  THERE WILL BE NO late pictures 

accepted.   

 

The dedication time will take place at the beginning of each morning worship service; 

9:30am and 11:00am.  You may attend the service of your choice; just let Judy know 

which service you choose.  Please bring your child/children with you and meet LuVon 

Wood, Director of Preschool Ministries.  Following the dedication time, you can return 

your child/children to the nursery/Sunday School classroom and join us for the 

remainder of the service. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Lindow, Jr. 
 

dl/jkl 

 


